
 
 
 
 
Dear Congregant, 
 
The High Holidays this year begin on Friday evening, September 18th. On Yom Kippur, we will 
recite the Yizkor liturgy for remembering our loved ones. 
 
It is our custom at Temple Beth Sholom to publish a Yizkor Booklet containing the names of 
those we wish to memorialize. 
 
We remember parents, relatives, and friends on this most solemn day by listing their names in 
the Yizkor Booklet. Please join us by adding the names of your loved ones. A donation of $7.50 
for each name is requested.  
 
Please complete the form below and return it, along with a check payable to Temple Beth 
Sholom, no later than Friday, August 14th. Checks & forms can be mailed to: Temple Beth 
Sholom, 50 Pamela Rd, Framingham, MA 01701 
 
Our best wishes for a happy, healthy year. 
 
Sincerely, 
Temple Beth Sholom Ritual Committee 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

Member's Name(s) (As you would like it to appear in the booklet) 
 
 

List names to be printed (No limit) Please print clearly 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
Total Amount Enclosed__________________________ 


